[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom It May Concern:


The 2017 NETA Conference is being held April 19-21, 2017 at the CenturyLink Center Omaha in downtown Omaha. I would like to attend the premier Nebraska educational technology conference. 

Benefits to our school and district for my attendance at the conference:
· Learning about technology in education and how I can implement it directly into our schools/classrooms starting now!
· Sharing what I learn with other staff members- I can be the change agent!
· Growing my professional learning network to continue learning throughout the year.

Information about the NETA Spring Conference:
· [bookmark: h.gjdgxs]Over 190+ featured, breakout, interactive and hands-on sessions to choose from on educational technology.
· Nationally recognized Keynote and Featured Speakers.
· Nearly 100 vendor booths to visit.
· Playgrounds where you can learn the newest technologies.
· Social Butterfly Lounge where you can connect with other educators.
· A Makerspace to explore new technology and learn how to implement one at your school.

For more information regarding the conference please visit www.netasite.org.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to continue to grow professionally at the spring NETA Conference!

Respectfully,


Your Name













